NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Hundreds of community members attend Senator Brouk's 4th

Annual Community Baby Shower

SAMRA G. BROUK May 14, 2025

Hundreds of community members from Rochester and Monroe County joined Senator

Samra Brouk for her 4th Annual Community Baby Shower on Sunday May 4th, 2025.
Participants enjoyed a panel discussion on the importance of doulas and maternal health,
received supplies such as diapers, formula, and clothing, interacted with 40+ community
organizations who offered important resources, and ended the gathering with raffles from

sponsors like Foodlink, Star Legacy Foundation, and more.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/samra-g-brouk

Senator Brouk would like to thank all members of the community that came out for the

Community Baby Shower this year, and is looking forward to celebrating again next year!
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